

It's Time to **Experience**the **Credit Union** Difference!

Attention: All Members of the Greater Chautauqua FCU

September 10, 2021

Per our bylaws, the Board of Directors appointed a Nominating Committee. The Nominating Committee has selected three (3) candidates for three (3) open seats on the Board of Directors for the 2021~2022 year with terms having a length of three years. We would like to thank the following candidates (in alphabetical order) for accepting nomination:

Kenneth Burnett (incumbent)
Brian Coffaro (incumbent)
Maureen Langebartel (incumbent)

At this time, nominations are closed and will not be accepted from the floor at our Annual Dinner & Meeting. However, if a member wishes to run by petition he/she may do so by submitting at least 97 but no more than 500 member's signatures and a brief statement of his/her qualifications and biographical data. The nominations by petition must be received by October 5, 2021. The petitioner must agree to serve a three (3) year term on the Board of Directors if elected and make every effort to meet the duties and responsibilities of a Board Member.

Sincerely,

James Kianos Secretary

www.GreaterCFCU.com

24 Hr. Automated Phone: Local 716-483-1118 ~ Toll Free 866-793-9513

Ph: 716-366-8150

Fax: 716-366-0566